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Date: 28/09/2016 
 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

Thank you for registering your interest and/or attending the domiciliary care market shaping 
event on Wednesday 28 September 2016. 

 

The council would like to ensure it receives as much direct feedback from providers as 
possible, and therefore a short survey that incorporates the questions used at the event is 
available online here: http://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ascteam/domcare. Please 
use this to provide any comments, views and ideas. The survey will be available for two 
weeks. 

 

As discussed at the event, the council would like to have further dialogue with those 
providers who have expertise in delivering outcome based support at home in its various 
models and also those providers who have concerns either about the tender or the model 
being developed. If you would like to register your interest for either of these meetings 
please contact contracts.team@bracknell-forest.gov.uk   - with Consultation Domiciliary 
Care as the title of your email, and a member of the team will be in touch with you. 

 

I would like to thank you again for your input so far in this process and look forward to the 
sector continuing to work together to develop the future model for domiciliary care in 
Bracknell Forest. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Lynne Lidster 

Head of Joint Commissioning 


